
In Computing we will work 

collaboratively to look and 

to count, recording and 

grouping data. We will look 

at questions we can answer 

by interpreting data. 

 

 
In RE we will be focusing 

on Christianity and why 

Christians see God as a 

father figure. We will 

explore how Christian’s 

beliefs in God, as a 

father, are reflected in 

their daily lives and 

religious traditions. 

 

 

In PSHE we will focus on 

developing an understanding of 

wrong and right choices as we 

start our new academic year. 

We will develop our 

understanding of 

responsibility and how to make 

healthy choices. 
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This half term in English we are 

going to be developing our 

understanding of writing captions 

and phrases using our Phonics 

knowledge. We are going to read 

many stories such as ‘The Colour 

Monster’, ‘The Gruffalo’ and 

‘Handa’s Surprise’. While reading 

and exploring these texts we will 

write about the characters, 

settings and plots. 

 

Our Maths learning journeys 

this half term are going to 

focus on developing our 

understanding of numbers to 

10. We will be learning the 

number bonds that make each 

number through practical 

investigations and using 

creative resources. We will also 

look at the terms more and less 

identifying what is one more 

and less than a given number. 

Our KIRF focus will be to know 

one more and one less of 

numbers up to 10. 

 

This half term our Science 

focus is humans and learning 

about keeping healthy. 

Throughout this topic we will 

learn about the important 

parts of the human body and 

how they link to our 5 senses. 

We will investigate ways to 

keep our bodies healthy and 

why this is so important. 

 

In Music, we will be 

focusing on developing our 

understanding and 

knowledge of the term 

‘beat’. We will explore this 

new word and what it means 

while listening to a range of 

music. 

 

 

 

 

In PE we are going to be 

developing our fundamental 

skills and applying these to 

small-sided games. We will also 

develop our teamwork and 

communication skills within 

target based games. 

 

In Art, we will experiment 

with different mark making 

tools and lines to explore 

creating spirals.  

We will develop our control 

of marking making tools to 

carefully and creatively make 

spirals of different sizes.  

 

 


